
PARKS & RECREATION 

JULY 14TH, 2025





*All bids overbudget (FY25 Budget: $300,000

• The project has encountered several delays during the engineering, floodplain review 
and product submittal phase, unrelated to the contractor's performance.

• All necessary reviews and product submittals have been received and approved; 
however, material delivery has been further delayed.

• An amendment to the contract term end date is necessary to allow for these 
unforeseen delays

• There is no increase to original bid/contract amount despite engineering changes and 
revisions.  



Staff recommends amending the term end date of the 
contract from July 31st, 2025, to October 31st, 2025, 

allowing enough time to complete construction and any 
resulting punch-list items.
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